
 
 

1st of July 2024 
 
Dear members, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that today we had a meeting with the payroll 
department, and we have reached the following important agreements: 
 

1. One-time payment of €500. All employees will receive a one-time payment 
of €500 in the July payroll. Those who joined easyJet after the 2nd of January 
2024 or have been transferred into Spain after that date will receive €200. 

2. Optimisation and improvement workshops. The company has committed 
to conducting a series of workshops aimed at monitoring and improving the 
payroll optimisation process. 

3. Deadline for the process. It has been agreed to complete the entire 
optimisation and improvement process by 31st December. 

 
We appreciate everyone's patience and cooperation during this process. We 
believe these agreements will benefit all members and contribute to greater 
transparency and efficiency in the management of our payroll. 
 
 
Safe flights!, 
Your SITCPLA Reps. 

 


